
OUTREACH ON NEW TESTING AND ACCOUNTABILITY SYSTEM
	Date/Item
	Issue(s) Discussed
	Audience

	September 2, 2011

Commissioner Holliday’s Blog
	What is Proficiency?
	General public

	March 2012

A Parent’s Guide to Accountability
	Overview of new accountability model
	Parents

	March 2012

A Parent’s Guide to Testing
	Overview of testing
	Parents

	April 18, 2012

Column in Shelbyville Sentinel-News by Supt. James Neihof
	Here’s how to prepare for K-PREP


	General public

	Summer/Fall 2012 – Kentucky Chamber of Commerce “tour”
	Standards, assessments
	Local chamber members, businesspeople

	June 2012

Kentucky Chamber of Commerce brochure
	New Standards, New Tests

and New Scores
	General public

	June 8, 2012

Commissioner Holliday’s Blog
	Setting Standards and Moving Past Basic Skills
	General public

	June 12, 2012

Kentucky Teacher article
	Teachers to help decide cut scores on K-PREP results

	Teachers

	July 24, 2012

Superintendents Webcast
	Discussion of new model and test scores
	Superintendents

	August 3, 2012

Commissioner Holliday’s Blog
	Changes in Proficiency Percentages: A State-Level View
	General public

	August 3, 2012

Fast Five on Friday
	Estimates in changes in proficiency
	Superintendents/principals

	August 3, 2012

Kentucky School Boards Association

News article
	KDE creates state-level view of expected drop in student proficiency rates under K-PREP
	Educators/local board members

	August 6, 2012

KY Ed News
	Estimates in changes in proficiency
	Legislators

	August 8-9, 2012

Kentucky Board of Education meeting
	Presentation on potential drop in proficiency rates
	Kentucky Board of Education

	August 29, 2012

Commissioner Holliday’s Back to School Update
	Bracing for Lower Scores
	Educators

	September 2012

Commissioner’s Comments – Kentucky Teacher
	Preparing for K-PREP
	Teachers

	Date/Item
	Issue(s) Discussed
	Audience

	August/September – Unbridled Learning Assessment/Accountability System
	Educational cooperative presentations
	Superintendents, administrators

	August/September – 

Unbridled Learning Assessment/Accountability System
	Commissioner’s advisory group meetings
	Educators, parents, citizens, partners

	September 19, 2012

Commissioner’s Webcast
	Kentucky’s New Assessment and Accountability System
	Media, parents, educators, general public

	October 2012 – Preparing for K-PREP Results (column for PTA newsletter)
	Test scores, standards
	Parents, teachers


The Kentucky Department of Education (KDE) has worked with many partners over the past few months to share information about the new testing and accountability model and what to expect with the first public release of data.

The Prichard Committee’s ReadyKentucky initiative is designed to help teachers, parents and other involved Kentuckians understand and prepare for the state’s new academic standards, testing and accountability. ReadyKentucky provides presentations to educators, local officials and others upon request and has traveled across the state this summer.

The Kentucky Chamber of Commerce joined with Commissioner Terry Holliday on a speaking tour this summer, focusing on new standards and testing. Holliday and Chamber President/CEO Dave Adkisson visited local chambers of commerce and other group gatherings as part of this tour.

The chamber also formed the Business Leader Champions for Education, comprised of dozens of business leaders from across Kentucky who will push for dramatic improvement in the state’s schools and to support educators and students as they work toward that goal. The group’s initial focus will be support for the new, tougher academic standards now being taught in Kentucky’s classrooms. 

The state’s educational cooperatives have made discussion of new standards and accountability a focus of their monthly meetings. KDE staff have presented and provided information about the new system.

The Kentucky School Boards Association (KSBA) has produced a video on how to talk to the media about test scores and accountability. This video is available for viewing on KSBA’s website.

The state’s school districts have begun preparing their communities and media outlets for the coming data release. Many districts have developed parent-friendly brochures and other items and distributed them throughout their schools. District superintendents have written commentaries and provided interviews to the media in which they discuss test scores, accountability and the state’s focus on college/career readiness.
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